Responsible Finance Officer’s Report 2020-21
The Precept for 2020/21 was set at £115,800.  For 2021/22 the Precept will be £125,500.  This is an increase of 8.35% (or £0.51 per Band D property per month) and reflects the Council’s commitment to continuing provide the facilities and services already in the village, and includes money towards providing a safe crossing point on The Street.
S106 Spending
· The original amount from an ex gratia Persimmon payment of £200,000 is nearly all spent.  There is now only £70.82 remaining.
· £13,298 S106 spending occurred in 2020/21.
· There is £719,426 remaining in the S106 pot held by Broadland from the Pastures and Mallards developments. £342,808 needs to be spent by 2024 and £376,618 by 2026.
Land in Brundall
Brundall Parish Council owns:
· Church Fen
· Cremer’s Meadow
· Cucumber Lane Cemetery
· Meadow View Play Area
· Memorial Hall Play Area
Brundall Parish Council leases land for:
· Countryside Park 
· Allotments
Reserves at the Year End 2020-21 (draft)
· General Reserve			£35,185.00
· Street lighting replacement		£  9,784.51
· S106					£       70.82
· Land Management			£  5,940.94
· Allotments				£  8,368.51
· Cemetery				£12,749.79
· Cremer’s Meadow			£  3,018.49
· Cremer’s Meadow Cable’s Donation	£     254.56
· Church Fen				£  5,516.25
· Traffic Management			£  4,000.00
· Sport and Recreation Provision		£  5,000.00
· Total					£89,888.87
Projects for 2021-22
· Ongoing Friend’s of Cremer’s Meadow development plan, including works to the watercourse
· Tree management work at Low Farm Wood
· Building of the Sports Hub
· A zebra crossing on The Street near the school
· Improvement of cycleways through the village
· A village-wide consultation by the Recreation and Well-being Committee
Budgets
An overall underspend of £29,630.  This is in large part due to the Coronavirus pandemic where it was not possible to conduct the usual business of the Council and some maintenance works were not able to take place.  The Land Management budget was only 60% used, although £4,500 has been carried forward to 2021/22 for works at Cremer’s Meadow and the Cemetery.
£13,298 S106 money was spent on planning works for the Sports Hub.
One donation of £200 was received for Cremer’s Meadow.
Further Information
All finance information of the Parish Council can be found on the website.
The Finance Report will be published in the Annual Parish Report 2021, and the full accounts will be available in due course once they have been finalised.  Details will be published on the website, or contact the Deputy Clerk.
